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   The Bishops of the Arizona Catholic Conference are grateful that Governor Jan Brewer has signed  

  HB 2625 into law.   

  

  HB 2625 will be very helpful in protecting religious liberty for religiously affiliated employers who 

   have an objection to abortion inducing drugs and contraceptives.   

 

  This new law will not preempt the HHS contraceptive mandate, if it is upheld. However, if it is not, 

   religious freedom in Arizona will be better protected.   

 

  We also want to especially thank the bill’s sponsor Representative Debbie Lesko, as well as  

  Senator Nancy Barto, for their tremendous effort in shepherding HB 2625 through the legislative  

  process and their unwavering support of religious liberty. 

       
  Most Rev. James S. Wall                   Most Rev. Thomas J. Olmsted 

  Bishop of Gallup                    Bishop of Phoenix 

 

              
  Most Rev. Gerald F. Kicanas    Most Rev. Eduardo A. Nevares 

  Bishop of Tucson     Auxiliary Bishop of Phoenix 

 

   
  Most Rev. Gerald Dino 

  Bishop of Holy Protection  

  of Mary Byzantine Catholic  

  Eparchy of Phoenix 

 


